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January 2, 2024

Dear PASTOR & CHURCH,

     Greetings in the Name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ!  It is my humble prayer that the Lord will continue to 
bless you all this New Year.  We are so very grateful for all your love, prayers and support to our ministry in the 
Philippines!

      

THE DOMINGO FAMILY

We praise and thank the Lord as He opens doors 
for us to conduct campus ministries in schools in 
our town. 

     It is a great blessing that the Lord gave us an 
opportunity for a gift giving activity for our 
fishermen in cooperation with the Municipality 
Police Department. We praise the Lord for the 
people who received Christ as their Lord and 
Saviour!

     The Lord is continually moving in the hearts of 
our young people as they undergo training in soul 
winning and teaching ministries

     The Lord opened the door to conduct Bible 
Studies in the Department of National Defense. We 
praise the Lord as He continues to save souls!

 On the left, in one of our Sunday School Classes. 
It is a joy to see their delight in listening to the 
Word of God and other Bible activities

     We are grateful for God’s blessings as one of our 
mission works has been organized to become a 
local church. We are praying for 2 new mission 
churches to be established this 2024.

 You all are such a tremendous blessing and 
encouragement to us! We love you and praying for 
you all always! May the Lord bless us with many 
more souls to be won for the cause of Christ! 

With our love and prayers,
Rodel, Juvy and Daniel

Daniel Juvy    Rodel

From our family to yours…

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A VERY 
HAPPY & HEALTHY NEW YEAR!!!
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